
NEWS
FROM WATERLOO LUTHERAN UNIVERSITY

WATERLOO UNIVERSITY COLLEGE - WATERLOO LUTHERAN SEMINARY

75 UNIVERSITY AVENUE, WATERLOO, ONTARIO, CANADA

TELEPHONE: AREA CODE 519, 744-8141

084-1965
Richard. K. Taylor
June 14, 1965 For Immediate Release

Espy. Hamilton, Montreal

BOARD OF GOVERNORS EXECUTIVE ELECTED

 

AT WATERLOO LUTHERAN UNIVERSITY 

Harry D. Greb of Kitchener, president of Greb Shoes Ltd., has been

re-elected chairman of the board of governors of Waterloo Lutheran

University. He has served in that post since October, 1962.

Other officers elected at the annual meeting were Rev. Earl Haase

of Hamilton, vice-chairman; and Kenneth Kraft of Brantford, secretary.

Re-elected were Ralph Kraft of R. R. 2, Waterloo, treasurer; Rev.

Herbert Gastmeier of Stratford, assistant treasurer; and Dr. William

Klein of Woodstock, member-at-large.

Board members welcomed a new member, Rev. Godfrey Oelsner, pastor

of Redeemer Lutheran Church, London, Ont.

Committee chairmen named at the business session were Rev. Henry

Nuhn of Hamilton, Christian faith and life committee; Ralph Kraft,

finance; Dr. Klein, property; Mrs. F. W. Zinck of Kitchener, library;

and Dr. M. F. Wirth, Montreal, investment.
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